
SYCAMORE PARK DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Sycamore Park District is accepting written qualification for the following identified project:  

 

Trail Project PHASE II & III (CE) Professional Services 

 

The Sycamore Park District is soliciting a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Professional 
Services to complete Phase II & III (CE) Engineering on a successful IDOT Grant for Construction 
of a roughly two-mile trail segment, as an extension to the Great Western Trail. 

 

Consultants are invited to submit their RFQ’s at their own cost.  The Park District assumes no 

obligation of any kind for expenses incurred by any respondent to this solicitation. 

 

A complete copy of the Request for Qualifications may be requested by emailing Daniel Gibble 

at danielg@sycamoreparkdistrict.com. Alternatively, interested parties can find the RFQ online 

at the Sycamore Park District website: www.sycamoreparkdistrict.com under the “Transparency 

Portal” tab of the website. 

 
Written qualification submittals must be received no later than July 20, 2018 at NOON (CST) 
following instructions found in the RFQ. 
 

 

 

Daniel Gibble, Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners 

Published in the Daily Chronicle on July 2, 2018 

 

http://www.sycamoreparkdistrict.com/

